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From: Mike Howe

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Stacey Groll; Amber Noworatzky; Nick Reimer; Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha; Billy Hutterer
Subject: Re: Angled Parking on Washington St. - S. 7th to S. 8th St.

Date: Thursday, June 20, 2019 8:53:26 PM

Please add to agenda
Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 20, 2019, at 4:45 PM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:

| called and then met with Bob Schneider.

| told him that | absolutely understand his concerns. When large vans or pick-up trucks
are in those angled stalls there is no way to see traffic. Itis even worse in winter if and
when there are windrows of snow. | gave Bob my business card and he was going to
send me some pictures that he has.

Bob is recommending and requesting that the City eliminate the 4 angled parking
stalls on the north side of Washington St. (2 west of the driveway and 2 east of the
driveway). See photos.

Bob said that he brought this issue up at Council Meeting last year, but nothing
happened with it. | believe that he may have given the complaint via public input but |

am not sure.

Apparently, the Briess trucks are using Washington St. a lot.

We were originally told by Briess that they would use S. 7™M St. to Franklin St. and then
go west. Not sure if anything has changed, but Bob said he felt that most of the Briess
trucks are using Washington St.

Whenever there are vehicles parked on both sides of the road and there are
westbound semis on Washington St. it is very difficult for eastbound traffic to get

through. There is just not enough width.

| told Bob that | would ask for this issue to be placed on the July Public Safety
Committee Agenda.

Ald. Howe,

Are you O.K. with adding this item to the July Comm. Agenda. Let us know. Thanks.

From: Stacey Groll
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Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:59 AM
To: Greg Minikel
Subject: Angled Parking

Hi Greg,
| don’t know if you're the right person to handle this —if not, let me know.
| received a call from Bob Schneider of Schneider Insurance downtown. (682-7272)

He has great concern about the angled parking on the little section of Washington
Street by his business. He said there is an extreme obstruction of vision due to the big
trucks that park there (Briess). He’s asking you to take a look at it, and call him.

Stacey L. Groll

Assistant to Mayor Justin M. Nickels

City Hall | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI 54220

920.686.6980 | sagroll@manitowoc.org
WWW.manitowoc.org

“Be mindful. Be grateful. Be positive. Be true. Be kind.” - Roy T. Bennett

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in
error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above
and delete the message. Thank you.
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